SANDY TOWN COUNCIL

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA
STAFFING COMMITTEE – 03.07.06

9.PURCHASE OF CUT AND STRIM MOWERS
This item has been referred to Staffing Committee by the Finance and General Purposes Committee in order for it to ascertain whether or not the purchase of these machines would save time in the Cemetery. 

The Deputy Clerk has contacted Bedford Borough Council and been told that they do not use such machines in their Cemetery.  However, Mr Jeffers at Bedford very helpfully referred the Deputy Clerk to a company he thought would be able to help.  This proved to be the case and the Deputy Clerk spoke to a Mr Steve Rossing at Ibbuts about the mowers.  In his opinion the strim mowers will not produce a sufficiently tidy result in the Cemetery but he is quite willing to bring one to the Cemetery to provide a demonstration and also to advise on possible alternative solutions. This demonstration is to take place on Friday and a verbal report will be presented to Committee.

Committee is requested to advise as to the course of action to take
10. FLAG FLYING – COUNCIL OFFICES
Finance and General Purposes Committee reviewed the number of flag flying days and referred the issue of raising and lowering the flag on normal working days to Staffing Committee with the following recommendation: that a member of staff is instructed to raise the flag on weekdays and lower it at sunset in winter.

Committee is requested to advise as to the course of action to take


11. SUNDERLAND ROAD RECREATION GROUND

It has been established that, should the funding bid to the Football Foundation be successful and the drainage problems at the Recreation Ground in Sunderland Road successfully treated, the level of maintenance required at the ground will be significantly greater than at present.  Staffing Committee has been requested to investigate the likely number of extra hours that the groundstaff will be asked to work on this area.

Committee is requested to advise as to the course of action to take

